PUBLIC NOTICE

VTX Communications, LLC is proposing to construct a 125-
foot Self-Support Towertelecommunications tower at Dukes
Hwy (FM 506), Santa Rosa, Cameron County, TX 78593
(261445.78 N / 974933.43 W). The tower is anticipated to have
FAA Style A red medium intensity lighting. Interested persons
may reviewthe application for this project at www.fcc.gov/
asr/applications and entering Antenna Structure Registration
(ASR) Form 854 File Number “A1234201” and may raise
environmental concerns about the project by filing a Request
for Environmental Review with the Federal Communications
Commission. Requests for Environmental Review must be filed
within 30 days of the date that notice of the project is published
on the FCC’s website. The FCC strongly encourages interested
parties to file Requests for Environmental Review online at www.
fcc.gov/asr/environmentalrequest. Parties wishing to submit the
request by mail may do so by addressing the request to: FCC
Requests for Environmental Review, Attn: Ramon Williams, 45
L Street NE, Washington, DC 20554.




